
Bennington Water/Sewer Commissioners’ Meeting 

January 14, 2025 at 4:00 PM 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Present: Jon Charlonne, Dennis McKenney, and Cathy McGillicuddy 

Dennis opened the meeting at 4:00 pm. After reading the December meeting minutes, and the 

December non-public minutes, he made a motion to accept them. Jon seconded the motion. 

Minutes accepted. 

Meter Still Need Changing: 13 customers still have not changed their meters. After reviewing 

outstanding charges for each customer, a motion was made by Dennis to continue increasing the 

penalty. This billing cycle will be an additional 60k gallon charge. Motion was seconded by Jon. It 

was discussed that shut offs will be addressed in the Spring for the residents who haven’t had 

their meters changed, and a case by case basis for outstanding bills still due. There will be a note 

on the bill for the 2025 Q1 billing for the customers still needing their meters changed in 

reference to shut offs are coming. 

Resident Requesting an Abatement: a resident called requesting an abatement. Further 

discussion is required on this matter. 

Well Fence:  Dennis went by to check on status. Fence is in progress. 

Lean-To at Well Building: The quote from A.D. Guislin was discussed. Dennis requested Cathy 

call Guislin tomorrow to find out when he can start, and how much money does he want in order 

to get the job started. 

Nothing further, Dennis made a motion to adjourn at 4:24pm. 

Motion seconded by Jon. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy McGillicuddy, rent collector 


